
 

 

Communiqué 

Market Intelligence Cell – Toll-free Telephone 
 

 

The Bank of Mauritius (Bank) had issued a communiqué on 27
 
December 2013 to inform 

members of the public of the setting up of a Market Intelligence Cell (MI Cell) at the Bank. 

The objectives of the MI Cell, among others, are to assist in the fight against financial crime 

as well as to collect information in areas pertaining to financial frauds and scams including 

other fraudulent schemes that may threaten the stability of the financial sector.  

 

A dedicated email address micell@bom.mu was put at the disposal of members of the public 

and other interested parties to communicate information to the Bank freely and voluntarily. 

 

The Bank is pleased to announce that a toll-free telephone service is now in place for the   

MI Cell.  Members of the public can now call ‘149’ free of cost to report to the MI Cell, any 

information which may assist the Bank in the fight against financial crimes. All calls to 149 

will be dealt with strict confidentiality. 

 

The Bank relies on the cooperation and assistance of the public in combatting financial crime. 

 

 26 August 2014 

 

 

BANK OF MAURITIUS 
Website: https://www.bom.mu 

https://www.bom.mu/

